UPCOMING CLASS

Mission of the Church in the
World

Is taught by
Reverend David
Avery

Will be from
October 12" to
December 6%, 2020
This class will focus
on the critical
importance of
Mission in the life of
every congregation
and the church at
large

It will explore many
alternatives and
ideas for doing
congregational
mission, not only in
a student’s own
community but
globally

If you want to see
what other classes
we offer,
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